
Kentucky	Board	of	Alcohol	&	Drug	Counselors	
Board Sponsored Clinical Supervision 

Training	

Friday,	September	10,	2024	

Embassy Suites Hotel/UK Coldstream	
1801 Newtown Pike, Lexington, KY 40511 

Or Via zoom
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87676571973?
pwd=wf6bLXOiQI8zVBZPuBao2gBVaz5uUp.1

Meeting ID: 876 7657 1973
Passcode: 618439

Training: 9:00am – 12:00pm CST 
 *Cost: Free 

Only 100 attendees permitted. Please RSVP ASAP to confirm your spot. 

How	to	Register:		
Please	send	an	email	by	September	6,	2024	to	adc@ky.gov	requesting	to	attend.	

3.0	CEUs	are approved by the KY Board of Alcohol and Drug Counselors 

This	workshop	satisfies	201	KAR	35:070	Supervision	Experience	for	Board‐approved	Supervisors: 
Section 4. (1)(a)  A Certified Alcohol and Drug Counselor, Licensed Alcohol and Drug Counselor, or Licensed 
Clinical Alcohol and Drug Counselor requesting to become approved by the board as a supervisor shall:  

1. Submit a complete and signed Form 4 Request to Provide Supervision;
2. For a CADC or LADC, have at least two (2) years of post-certification experience AND have	attended
the	board‐sponsored	supervision	training;  
3. For a LCADC, have at least twelve (12) months of post-licensure experience OR have	attended	the
board‐sponsored	supervision	training;  
4. Submit information as to whether or not the applicant has any unresolved complaints.

(2) A board approved supervisor shall obtain a minimum	of	three	(3)	board‐sponsored	continuing	education
hours in supervision theory or techniques in each three(3) year renewal cycle. 

Note: The Kentucky Board of Alcohol and Drug Counselors will be holding Board-approved training sessions in supervisory practices 
approximately 2-3 times a year at no cost to attendees. Board-approved supervisors must attend one of these Board-approved sessions to 
meet the requirements under 201 KAR 35:070 – other supervisory training certificates will not be accepted. If you are planning to become 
a Board-approved supervisor in the future, you may attend this training before receiving approval. The “Request to Provide Supervision” 
application found at adc.ky.gov must also be submitted to the Board for approval to become a Board-approved supervisor. Future training 
sessions will be posted on the Board’s website as soon as dates and locations are confirmed. Please check the Board’s website regularly for 
upcoming trainings. 




